The June meeting of GSCC was held on June 12, 2016 at the Hanser House in Litchfield Beach
at 4:00 PM.

President Pat welcomed all.

A motion was made, seconded and approved to accept the minutes of the April 10, 2016 meeting
as submitted.

President’s Report: Pat Hicks reported that the Jason’s House rides had started up again for the
season and that there will be an ongoing need for drivers every weekend. He said that the
Jason’s House schedule was on the website. Pat introduced the newest members and the guests
who were attending their first meeting.

Treasurer’s Report: Pat Hicks gave the Treasurer’s report stating that the final balance at the
end of May was $XXXX.XX.

Secretary Report: Cindy Baine reported that the minutes of the April 10, 2016 had been
posted on the website.

Membership Report: Mickey Sharp reported that membership stands at 68 dues paying members,
which is an increase of one since the last meeting. There are two honorary members and 32
active/semi active members.

Activities Report: Cindy Baine stated that the May activity had been the 2" Sunday in
Charleston and everyone that went had a great time. On June 4" while the men were
participating for Jason’s House, about 7-8 of the women went to the La Belle Amie Vineyard to
attend the American Pie Oldies Music Festival. George Washnak’s band, the British Channel
Band was one of the bands. The ladies danced the afternoon away. On June 25" a group of
members will be going to Georgetown to take a boat trip. Cindy Baine reminded the club that
everyone is invited to attend the June 18" party at the Baine’s house.

Old Business:

Car Show and Sponsorship: Harold Dobbins reported on the sponsorship and car show at Judd
Kuhn’s. Harold stated that he and Richard Harris and Mickey Sharp met with Lee Forrest, the
co-owner of Judd Kuhn Chevrolet to iron out details of the Judd Kuhn Chevrolet sponsorship
and for the GSCC annual car show. Sponsorship Highlights: it will be a 3 year commitment.
Judd Kuhn Chevrolet will give GSCC $2,000 per year in support of the club/charity
(charities). They will also offer members 10 - 15% off on service and parts to GSCC members
as well as $500 coupon to be used on the purchase of a new or used car purchase after the deal is
made. These are the most significant benefits. Car Show Progress: Date, time and location:
Sunday Aug 7th, 10:00 - 3:00, Judd Kuhn Chevrolet. The flyer is finalized and on the GSCC
website and 250 copies have been ordered in black and white. The food vendor has been tied
down. The club will receive a 10% return from proceeds from food sales. Pelican Snow cones



has committed and the club will receive a 10% return from proceeds from their sales as well.
Curt Brandau - Detailing (CROFTGATE) will be a vendor and Cecil Chandler will provide the
music.

Help Needed for Car Show (Club Members)
Registration

50/50 sales

Parking

Vendor Set-up

Judging

After show clean-up

Future Meeting Locations: Since the club is sponsoring the July 2™ cruise-in at Sam Snead’s
Oak Bar and Grill in Carolina Forest the meeting will be held directly afterward at Sam Snead’s.
Pat Hicks stated that he hoped the club participation will be good for this cruise-in.

New Business:

Club Picnic — Debbie Washnak reported that a reservation has been made to hold a club picnic
on September 18" at Huntington Beach. More information will be forthcoming.

Upcoming Car Shows and Cruise-ins: 6/18 — Spencer’z in Surfside; 6/25 — Judd Kuhn Chevrolet
in Little River; 7/2 Sam Snead’s in Carolina Forest and 7/3 Car’s and Coffee in Carolina Forest.

Albert Phillips reported that he has organized a tour of the Charleston Air Force Base for July 20,
2016. The tour will last about 2-3 hours and start about 11:00 AM. He stated he will get an e-
mail out to the membership with details.

With no further business the meeting adjourned at 4:45 PM.

Cindy Baine, Secretary



